
 

ISM/LMc/Uniform Drive 

 

 

15th November 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Throughout the school year we encourage Etone pupils to engage with active citizenship and take part 

in the activities that provide support to those in our school and local community who are in need.   

 

We know that many pupils and their families have old uniform items that they may have grown out of 

or no longer use but that still have a lot of life left in them. We are looking to repurpose these uniforms 

and share these those within the school community who may require uniform items.  

 

We are looking for donations of Etone Branded uniform, Etone Branded PE Kits and school coats as 

we head into the Winter. Please consider donating any old or unworn uniform or coats to school so 

we may offer them out to the school community as preloved uniform and give them a new lease of 

life.  

 

This scheme is being organised by Sixth Form Pupils as part of the Enrichment scheme.  

 

We will be sending further details out about how to access the preloved uniform once we have 

collected the donations of uniform. 

 

Thank you for your support in collecting preloved uniform and supporting our school community.  

  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

What are we looking for? • Etone Branded Blazers  

• Etone Branded Skirts  

• Etone Branded PE Kits  

• School Coats  

 

Donation Requirements • Donations should be clean  

• Etone branded uniform only  

• Donations should be in good condition with minimal damage 

  

Donation Instructions Donations can be dropped off at the collection points located on the 

stage.  

 

Dates for donations are: 

• Wednesday 22nd November 

• Thursday 23rd November 

• Friday 24th November 

 


